
Dear Parents, 
We have enjoyed another full and busy week at school. We managed to organise House Matches with the Year 5 & 6 pupils 
which is another little return to normal. We have also continued with our Friday Assembly so the whole school can  
celebrate the children’s achievements and certificates. As part of the assembly we sang a song (Covid compliant), with each 
class starting at a slightly different time! But a lovely sound to hear around the school. 

19th March 2021 

Questionnaire  
Since September last year, the curriculum for Relationships Education (RSE) has been  
updated. To ensure we consider the needs of pupils at the school, we have randomly  
selected and asked a range of parents to complete a questionnaire in relation to this. If you 
have not been chosen but would like to complete one, please let the school know and you 
will be sent one. Thank you for your support.  

For our children’s safety. Please do not drive down Badgers way at pick up and drop off. This road is now accessed by 
Year 3 and 4 children coming into school. 

 

Red Nose Day 
Thank you for all of your donations. The little flashes 
of red cheered up our day and we raised £184.81p for 
Red Nose Day 

North Hall Playground 
North Hall committee would like 
us to let you know that the play-
ground will be out of action for a 
few weeks from 22nd March for 
repairs to the surface. 

After our original date was postponed due to the weather, we were finally able to play the U-KS2 House 
Hockey matches on Wednesday 17th March. A lovely afternoon was had by all Year 5 and 6 children who 
were able to represent their house while demonstrating some of the skills they have learnt during their PE lessons with Mr Green. This was also 
the first opportunity of the year to fully utilise our new House Captains and Sports Leaders. The House Captains managed their teams, ensuring all 
children got to play an even number of games. The Sports Leaders worked really hard, taking on many roles including time keeping, scoring and 
refereeing the games.   

We played this as a mixed 5-a-side round robin tournament meaning each team played everyone.   

 

The teams were given 3 points for a win, 1 point for a draw and 0 point for a loss. The results were: 1st  Brewhurst (7) , 2nd  Southlands (5 ), 
3rdDrungewick (4) and 4th Malham (0)   

In the semi-finals, Brewhurst beat Malham. The game finished 0-0 and went to a golden goal penalty shoot-out. Drungewick beat Southlands 1-
0.   

Brewhurst took on Drungewick in the finals which was a very evenly matched final with both teams scoring 2 goals. This took the final to a golden 
goal penalty shoot-out too which was won by Drungewick 1-0.   

Please see the sports page of the school website for more information.   

   Brewhurst  Drungewick  Malham  Southlands  
Brewhurst  -  2-1  1-0  0-0  
Drungewick  1-2  -  1-0  1-1  
Malham  0-1  0-1  -  1-2  
Southlands  0-0  1-1  2-1  -  

End of Term 
Just a reminder 
Thursday 1st April normal school 
times 



Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2020/21 

End of Term                   Thursday 1st April 2021 

Easter Holidays          April 2nd—16th 2021 

Half Term                     Monday 31st May—4th June 2021 

End of Term                 Friday 23rd July 2021 

INSET days for  this Academic Year  

Monday 19th April 

General dates   

  

Acorns Tabitha for Independence and Sophie for Enthusiasm  

Oak Class 
Isla D for Confidence. Akido for Happiness and Daisy for Confidence  

Willow Class 
Finlay for Effort and Lucy for Independence  

Rowan Class Adam for Independence and Flynn for Commitment 

Sycamore Class Lily-May for Independence  

Mulberry Class Edward for Perseverance and Nathan for Effort 

Chestnut Class 
Ben for Application and Leah for Dedication 

 

 

This week’s winning 
house is …….. 

 

Malham 


